
Pre-Freshman Engineering Program (PREP)

Pre-Freshman Engineering Program (PREP)is designed to increase the number of minorities
and women entering mathematics, science and engineering professions. Students selected will
have demonstrated a high potential for success in the natural sciences. The aim of the program
is to strengthen skills in the natural sciences as well as sharpen individual communication and
critical thinking skills. Participants will be introduced to courses in mathematics, general biology,
English and computer science. There will be field trips to Engineering sites and/or Engineer
speakers on Fridays. Throughout the five-week summer program, 30 students will participate in:
scientific demonstrations and experiments; supporting mathematical reasoning and analytical
skills; computer training; field trips; 24-Math Game and the Engineering Science Fair; and
Exposure to various fields of Engineering.

  

For further information contact Dr. Ruby Broadway, (504) 286-4725 or rbroadway@dillard.edu

  

Program Dates: June 16 – July 18, 2014

  

Program Time: 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

  

 1 / 2



Pre-Freshman Engineering Program (PREP)

Application Deadline: June 6, 2014

  

Upload the application here...
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